
 People Who Care is 
fortunate to have many 
dedicated individuals 
who volunteer to help 
Neighbors, and we 
are doubly blessed 
to count a number of 
couples among those 
volunteers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 These four couples 
are among the many 
who serve Neighbors 
in a number of 
ways. They schedule 
volunteers, take 
Neighbors shopping, 
conduct home intake 
interviews, provide 
transportation and 
serve on committees. 
They serve in different 
ways, but their 
motivation is the 

same –  help make 
someone’s life a little 
better.
 Carol Clayton 
learned about PWC 
10 years ago through 
her church. “I knew 
about the agency, and 
I knew it was a good 
organization.” 
 She provides 
transportation and 
shops with her 
Neighbors. She 
also has a regular 
appointment to read 
mail for a Neighbor.
 Her husband, Phil, 
began volunteering 
four years ago after a 
good friend and PWC 
volunteer passed away.  
“I wanted to honor his 
memory.” 
 Phil provides 
transportation for 
grocery shopping trips. 
“The folks I assist 
are so appreciative, 
and I appreciate 
their upbeat, positive 
attitudes.”
 Having the flexibility 
to volunteer when you 
can is important to 
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Caring

Wanted: Chino Valley 
Volunteers

Volunteers Touching Lives, Lifting Spirits
Chino Valley, Prescott, Prescott Valley/Dewey Community Programs

Volunteer Couples
 Enjoy Double Duty

Spring 2018

Phil and Carol Clayton

 As Chino Valley has grown in recent years, so has 
the need for People Who Care volunteers.
 With new housing developments on the way, 
Marie Bernardo, People Who Care’s Chino Valley 
Program Director, sees the need every day. 
 “We’re working on reaching out to our 
homeowner association groups, faith and 
community groups to find volunteers to help. 
That’s the main idea behind this organization, 
helping our Chino Valley People Who Care 
Neighbors in your own community.”
 Volunteer Suzy Davidson knows how important 
that mission is. She moved to Chino Valley from 
             – Continued on page 3    



subcommittee ever 
since. 
	 “I feel blessed that 
my time and energy 
help others have a 
fulfilling and joyful 
life,” she said.
	 Dave likes to shop, 
so much so that he 
shops for as many 
as three Neighbors a 
week. 				 
	 “After a while, I 
know the exact items 
my shop-for Neighbors 
like at the grocery 
stores. If an item is 
on sale or I see an 
item they might like to 
have, I call them while 
shopping to ask,” he 
said. 
	 He calls his 
volunteering “paying 
it forward” and hopes 
one day when he needs 
assistance someone 
will be there for him.
	 Gil Walter and Susan 
Coffroth joined PWC in 
2016 after attending 
an orientation meeting. 	
	 When they heard 
that the Marketing 
Committee needed 
assistance, they 
immediately raised 
their hands. They work 
to publicize People 
Who Care’s good 
work through various 
mediums. 		
	 Gil also provides 
transportation to 
doctors’ appointments 
and shops for and 
with his Neighbors in 
Prescott Valley.
	 “This organization 
does so much for our 

community members. 
We’ve seen how a 
simple shopping trip 
and weekly visits can 
make a huge difference 
in people’s lives,” Gil 
said. 
	 “Our goal is simply 
to share the good 
works of People Who 
Care with members 
of our communities 
so more people will 
volunteer to help their 
Neighbors,” Susan said.
	 Executive Director 
Fritzi Mevis said, 
“Volunteering in 
your community is a 
wonderful opportunity 
for people who have 
recently moved to 
our area and are new 
retirees. 
	 “The benefits are 
numerous – learning 
about your community, 
meeting new people, 
finding your way 
around and, most 
importantly, filling 
your retirement 
with purposeful and 
fulfilling days helping 
our Neighbors or 
sharing your experience 
by working on a People 
Who Care committee.”
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 – Couples from page 1
Carol and Phil because 
they travel throughout 
the year. 	
	 “The scheduling folks 
are amazing; they help 
you pick times that fit 
your schedule.” 
	 Susan and Hugo 
Malanga attended an 
orientation together 

and liked what they 
heard, especially 
the flexibility in 
volunteering. 
	 Hugo mainly takes 
people to medical 
appointments. 
	 Susan does home 
intake interviews to 
meet with prospective 
Neighbors. 
	 “I get to meet some 
of the most amazing 
people and hear their 
stories. Oftentimes, we 
form a bond,” she said.
	 Both find that 
shopping with their 
Neighbors is a great 
way to help others. 	
	 “People are so 
grateful,” Hugo said. 
“It’s a good way to 
get out of the house, 

and for some people, 
it’s their only chance,” 
Susan said.
	 “We’re a community 
that does a lot of 
volunteering, and what 
a difference it makes. 
You can see how it 
helps,” she said.
	 Dave and Judy Seelye 
began volunteering in 
2013 after attending 
an orientation meeting. 
	 “PWC offered 
both of us areas of 
participation that 
we both thought 
would be a perfect 
fit, thus allowing us 
to be flexible in our 
schedules and our 
desire to travel,” Judy 
said.
	 Judy volunteers 
weekly in the PWC 
Prescott office, 
taking requests 
from Neighbors 
and contacting 

volunteers to set up 
appointments. 	
	 Three years ago, 
she joined the Gala 
Fundraising Committee, 
and has been serving 
on the auction 

Dave and Judy Seelye

Susan Coffroth and
Gil Walter

Susan and Hugo 
Malanga
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 – Chino Valley from page 1
a fairly isolated small town in Colorado with no 
transportation. Now, she drives people to doctors’ 
appointments and shops with Neighbors.
	 “I enjoy meeting people from all walks of life. 
I’ve even met people from my old hometown,” she 
said. “I make friends with my Neighbors and do 
things outside of People Who Care.”
	 A busy woman, Suzy always finds time to help 
her Neighbors. “It’s a small thing, and people are 
so grateful.”
	 Mary O’Neil is a People Who Care Neighbor who 
benefits from Suzy’s caring – and driving. 		
	 Mary’s physical limitation requires her to have 
transportation to her doctor appointments during 
the week. “I don’t know what I’d do without People 
Who Care volunteers,” she said. “It’s been nothing 
but wonderful!”
	 One of her favorite parts of her relationship 
with PWC volunteers is the personal treatment she 
receives. “It makes me feel comfortable. I love that 
about them,” Mary said.
	 She also appreciates that the volunteers stay 
with her during her appointment. “Suzy even teases 
the nurses. That makes it wonderful. And, I never 
have to worry that I’ll miss an appointment.” 	

	 When her husband had a hemorrhagic stroke, 
Carol had to make some immediate adjustments in 
their lives. Any stroke is life-changing, but one in 
which no treatment is available can be fatal.
	 After months of speech, physical and 
occupational 
therapy, 
Carol and her 
husband found 
the People Who 
Care Stroke 
Support Groups 
and began 
attending in 
November 
2016.
	 “It’s vitally important that stroke survivors and 
family members be in two groups because the 
issues that we were both going through were so 
different,” she said. 
	 “We were able to talk openly to others who are 
going through almost the same issues. We helped 
each other.”
	 Carol and her husband still attend the groups, 
and her husband is now walking, talking and even 
driving. “We have gained so many new friends 
through the group,” she said. “I feel People Who 
Care has saved our lives and our relationship.”
	 In fact, Carol was so grateful for the support they 
received that she now volunteers for People Who 
Care, taking Neighbors to doctors’ appointments or 
shopping. 
	 The Stroke Support Groups are facilitated by 
caring volunteers with professional healthcare 
backgrounds. Attendance is free. 
	 For more information, call People Who Care at 
928-445-2480. 

PWC Stroke Support Groups
1O:15 – 11:3O a.m.

First and Third Friday, every 
month, Deborah Room

Prescott United Methodist 
Church Campus

5O5 W. Gurley St., Prescott

	 Join your family and friends for a yummy meal at 
the Prescott Area Lions/Lionesses 
clubs’ 38th Annual Pancake 
Breakfast. 	
	 The breakfast will be 7 –  
10 a.m. Saturday, June 9, during 
Prescott Territorial Days.
	 The morning meal takes place 

at the First Congregational Church at the corner of 
Alarcon and Gurley streets.
	 The cost is $6. Children younger than12 eat 
free. Tickets are available at the event or from any 
Lions or Lioness Club member.
	 This yearly Lions event and other efforts provide 
significant support for People Who Care programs.

Annual Lions Pancake Breakfast Supports PWC, Other Charities

Couple Gets Help, Gains New  
Friends at Stroke Support Groups

Become a People Who Care 
Volunteer! 

Volunteer Orientation and Information Meetings 
are held monthly on the third Wednesday of the 
month from 1:30 to 3:30 p.m. in the Prescott 
office on the Prescott United Methodist Church 

Campus, 505 W. Gurley St.

Chino Valley and Prescott Valley/Dewey meetings 
are held routinely throughout the year.  
Come and see if this is something that  

you would like to do.
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Board of Directors
President
Mike First

Vice-President
Leon Jones

Treasurer
Bill Towne

Secretary
Susan Abbott

˜
Kathleen Ingalls

Kay Krizek
Barbara Leonard
Lesley Nystrom

Mary Huston
Richard Good

Pam Blackburn

Staff 
Fritzi Mevis

Executive Director

Nancy Reynolds
Prescott Program Manager

Office Administrator

Marie Bernardo
Chino Valley Program Manager

Mari Conner
Prescott Valley/Dewey

Program Manager

Peggy Ricker
Volunteer Coordinator

Program Assistant

Jacque Gorman
Community Partnership

Coordinator

Julie McCurdy
Accountant

Judy Verri
Project Safe Home Manager

Office Assistant

Renee’ Braner
Program Assistant

Find News, Events on Facebook Page, Website
	 People Who Care has an updated Facebook page that includes 
news, events and photos. If you haven’t visited lately, check it out 
and like the page.
	 You’ll find information about upcoming orientation meetings, 
courses and community events.
	 You’ll also find People Who Care’s new video featuring volunteers 
and their Neighbors.
	 Facebook makes it easy to share meeting notices and posts with 
your family and friends.
	 While you’re on the Internet, check out our website at www.
peoplewhocareaz.com.

Members of: Ways Our Volunteers 
Help Neighbors 

Did You Know?
Throughout the year, more than 
500 enrolled client Neighbors 

receive assistance to help 
them to be able to stay in their 
homes and continue living in 

their communities. People Who 
Care volunteers are truly the 
hearts and hands of a caring 

community.

People Who Care volunteers help 
their Neighbors in so many ways. 
These are some of them:
•	 Rides for healthcare and 

business appointments, 
support group meetings and 
visits to a family member in a 
healthcare facility.

•	 Rides for a grocery shopping 
trip and any help needed in 
the store and with carrying in 
groceries at home.

•	 Shopping for groceries for 
Neighbors who are not able 
or comfortable leaving their 
homes.

•	 Assistance with reading mail, 
writing checks to pay bills, 
reconciling the checkbook 
or writing personal notes to 
family and friends.

•	 Relief for full-time family 
caregivers for a few hours a 
week in order to give them a 
little time away and time on 
their own. 

•	 A weekly friendly visit from a 
volunteer, just spending time 
together sharing their lives 
past and present.

•	 Phone calls during the 
week to check in to see 
how everything’s going this 
morning.
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Popular Course Offers Strategies for 
Living with the Challenges of Low Vision
	 People Who Care is again offering its popular, free low vision 
course this spring and summer. “Confident Living with Low Vision” is 
free and open to Quad-City area residents.
	 If you are struggling with low vision, this six-week class may help 
you learn how to deal with and live more confidently with this life-
changing challenge.
	 Among the topics that will be presented by vision professionals 
are: 
	 •	 Understanding medical conditions of the eye, research and 	
		  treatment, and vitamins make a difference.
	 •	 Orientation and mobility, guide dogs.
	 •	 Getting organized, safety steps, reading and writing and 		
		  lighting tips, “Your home is your castle.”
	 •	 Community resources. 
	 •	 Dealing with life’s changes.
	 •	 Audio and other useful 	 	
		  technologies.
	 Funding for the course is 
provided by St. Luke’s Episcopal 
Church.
	 Because the class size is limited 
to 30 participants, registration is 
required. Call 928-445-2480 right 
away to reserve you’re spot. A close 
family member or friend is welcome 
to participate with you. Transportation is provided for People Who 
Care Neighbors.
	 The six-week course takes place from 10 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. in 
the Douglas Meeting Room on the Prescott United Methodist Church 
Campus, 505 W. Gurley St. Call 928-445-2480 for course dates.

Noon Lions Recycling Effort Helps PWC
	 When you take your newspapers and magazines to one of the Noon 
Lions trailers throughout the Prescott area, not only are you helping 
the environment, you’re helping People Who Care.
	 Last year, the Noon Lions earned enough money from their 
recycling program to fulfill the grant requests from 30 charitable 
organizations, including People Who Care.
	 According to Mike First, who is the club’s paper project chairman 
and PWC president, it takes about 60 Lions a week to do the work of 
sorting and recycling. The money they raise – about $40,000 in  
2017 – stays in the community. “It’s a lot of hard work, but the payoff 
is great. Our profits support our community,” he said.
	 PWC Executive Director Fritzi Mevis said, “We couldn’t be more 
grateful for the support we receive from the Area Lions Clubs and 
from the paper recycling project. It takes so little time and effort 
to recycle your paper, and it helps so many charitable community 
organizations to continue helping all of our neighbors.”

Give the Gift That 
Keeps on Giving
Legacy Gift Helps People 
Who Care Help Neighbors
	 People Who Care is working 
hard to grow its endowment 
fund helping to ensure that 
People Who Care will be helping 
community neighbors far into the 
future.
	 Our endowment fund with the 
Arizona Community Foundation 
is a critical part of our financial 
strategy. 
	 People Who Care receives 
the majority of its funding 
from community members who 
support our mission to provide 
caring, nonmedical assistance to 
adults unable to drive because 
of physical limitations in order 
to help them continue living 
independently in their homes.	
	 The endowment has a restricted 
amount of money that is invested 
in different funds at the Arizona 
Community Foundation and earns 
a percentage of interest that can 
be returned each year to People 
Who Care. 
	 We may 
choose to 
use the 
interest to 
support 
program 
costs or 
have the 
interest 
reinvested in the endowment 
fund. The fund will continue to 
grow in perpetuity. 
	 Talk with your financial adviser 
about establishing your legacy 
gift, or call our office at  
928-445-2480, for more 
information. 
	 What you do today can make a 
difference that lasts forever.    



Page 6					     People Who Care					         May 2018

Supporting Friends
Abbott, Susan D
Adelizzi, Joseph & Patricia
Alward, Lesley
Anderson, Ellen
Anderson, Jeannie
Antelis, Marla
Antilla, Jane C
Arkin, Ellen
Armstrong, Robert
Arriaga, Mary Ann
Augustus, Max & Linda
Auman, Molly
Ayers, Alyce
Baridon, Mary Ann
Barnett, Thomas & Suzanne
Barton, John & Cheryl
Bassler, Marla
Batterman, Rhea
Bauer, Norma
Bauer, Rod & Mary
Beebe, Constanza
Beem, Danny & Sandra
Bell, George & Rexanne
Benedict, Carole
Bennan, Patricia & John
Benson, William & Lillian
Berlowe, Michael & Patricia
Bernardo, Marie
Beshers, Bud & Cathy
Bevenour, Carol & Bud
Black, Debby
Bonney, Brandon & Amy
Book, Judy & Stanley
Bourke, Jessie & Michael
Bragg, Donald & Ruth Ann
Braverman, Michael & Susan
Browning, Paul & Norma
Brownlow, Carol
Burger, Harriet
Burwell, Bruce
Campbell, Georgia
Campbell, Sara
Carlin, Jim & Sharon
Castady, Virginia
Chambrone, Frank & Loretta
Chesser, Barbara
Choroszewski, Walter & Susan
Christensen, Darrell & Larry
Clack, Cecelia
Clark, Greg & Nancy
Clark, John & Nancy
Clark, Randy
Clark, Suzanne
Clark, Trudy
Collins, Robert & Patricia
Comba, Margaret
Cook, Krista & Robert
Corbeille, Renee
Couch, Leona
Cox, David & Mary
Crenshaw, Phil & Joyce
Cronkhite, Ronald
Cross, Monica
Crutcher, Susan
Cubbon, Rhonda
Dahn, Winifred

Darr, Dr Marc & Julie
David, Evelyn
Davidson, Mary or John
DeKemper, Carl & Denise
Delaney, Jim
Denecker, Grace
Deutsch, Lorilee
Devlin, Penny
Dixon, Christine
Downing, Sam & Leigh
Drake, Mary
Dunmire, Marion
Dunn, Diane
Ethridge, Nancy L
Fain, Michelle
Fain, Nancy
Fann, Karen
Farrell, Barbara L
Favour, Debra
Fein, Jeanette & Saul
Fernow, Molly
Ferrin, Doug & Susan
Fitzgerald, Gary
Fleming, Anita
Fletcher, Jeffrey & Jeanne
Folsom, Patricia
Forrest, Carol
Frank, Chuck & Dee
Frank, Stacey
Frossard, Frances
Frost, Sally B
Fry, Debi
Furlong, Ben
Gallo, Jackie
Galpin, Laura
Garner, Susan
Gass, Betty
Gaucher, Edmond & Lorinda
Gentry, Bob & Charlotte
Geoffrion, Anne
Glasel, Charlie
Goggin, Sean
Goldstein, Mort & Shirley
Good, Richard & Sharon
Gooding, Glenn & Chris
Graham, Susan
Grant, Brian & Denise
Green, Margaret
Greer, Garry
Gregory, Gayle
Halvorson, Maryanne
Hans, Jessi
Harbour, Martha
Hare, Jeffery
Harris, Denelle
Hedge, Richard
Heim, Rose & Duane
Herren, Chelly
Herrmann, Joyce
Hicks, Marsha
Hill, Bill & Shari
Hoffman, Dava
Hooper, Suzan
Hopkins, Beth
Hough, Clara
Hout, Susan

Hubert, Carol
Huddleston, Lisa
Hultberg, Marjorie
Hyde, Jacqueline
Ingalls, Kathleen & Carlson, Bill
Iwawaki, Mary
Jacobsen, Patti
Jacobson, Virginia
James Family Foundation
Jaques, Maria
Jeans, William & Susan
Jones, Margie
Jones, Pam & Rodney
Jones, Pamela E
Jordan, James & Collette
Juaregui, Nancy
Kane, Ann
Keeley, S. Kay
Kehl, David & Deborah
Kelly, Rose Mary & Michael
Kemp, Nadine
Kennedy, Nicole
Kerns, Kristen
Kerr, Stanley & Janet
Kirkwood, Ann
Klein, Bruce & Bess
Klein, Joan
Knapp, Deborah
Knaup, Jim
Knoles, Barbara
Koel, Milissa
Koons, Crystal
Kraun, Sarah
Kriger, Barbara & Pete
Kuhn, Carol
Lamar, Deanna
Landry, Michael
Lemieux, Susan
Leonard, Barbara
Lillibridge, Laurence
Linson, Carole Sue
Lopez, Rey & M Sharon
Lutz, Clara
Lyle, John
Lynd, Celia
Mahoney, Evelyn
Majors, Eileen
Mannschreck, Edythe
Marceau, Susan
Maressa, Vincent & Arlene
Markham, & Rhoden 
ANONYMOUS
Marston, Dave & Kristi
Martin, Carla
Masterson, Doris
Matthew, Phyllis
Matthies, Marcia
May, Faith
McCarthy, John & Arlene
McCarthy, Joseph & Marilyn
McCaslin, Candyce
McColman, Jean
McCormick, Patti
McDonough, Pat
McGee, David
McIntosh, Gilbert & Sylvia

McIntyre, Steve & Diane
Meddaugh, Bev
Meyer, Bob & Sarah
MIke & Kiar First Foundation
Miller, David & Janet
Miller, Joan
Miller, Sharon
Milon, Dick & Sue
Milton, Bernice
Mitchell, Sofia
Montgomery, Dennis & April
Moore, Everett & Julia
Morgan, Edie
Morris, Nita & Dan
Morrison, Julie
Morrissey, Loretto
Morrow, John & Jean Anne
Moss, Phyllis
Murphy, Lucia
Myers, Mary
Navarro, Rudy & Delores
Neece, Amberly
Neece, Lawrence
Nietupski, Linda
Novgrad, Cliff & Florence
Nyman, Cindy & Bill
Nystrom, Michael & Lesley
Orr, Billie
Packard, Darlene
Pannier, Jill & Philip
Park, Robert & Lois
Parker, Loretta
Parks, Don & Pat
Parmer, Karen
Parry, Edwin
Peach, Kathleen
Pedretti, Erin
Perlmutter, Rabbi Nina
Pezzolo-Lower, Sharon
Phillips, Michael
Piatak, Doris
Platamone, Ellen
Police, Nadia
Poynter, Richard & Kelley
Prator, Mary
Price, John
Prout, Steven & Louise
Rader, Richard & Karen
Ramsdell, Sherrie & Robert
Ramsey, Ann
Reed, Gary & Roslyn
Reed, Jo
Reid, DJ
Rensi, Anna
Resler, Harriett
Rey, Giorgio
Reynolds, Ann
Rice, Samantha
Rice, Zane & Clydene
Ricker, Peggy
Ricklefs, Eunice and Ron
Rieder, Katherine
Riely, Petra
Robbins, Staci L
Robinson, Phyllis
Roby, James
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Supporting Friends Continued
Rolland, Cheryl
Roman, Edward & Peggy
Roza, Terrianne
Rushing, Julie
Rutherford, Susan
Sanders, Lee & Maryellen
Sanderson, John & Leslie
Sanwick, Elena
Sara, Judy
Savidge, F. Louise
Schall, Derry-Lynn
Schott, Dana
Schuette, M. Annette
Schwan, Lapreil
Seelye, Judy & Dave
Seitz, Maryann
Senz, Butch
Setz, Louise
Shamonsky, Margaret
Sheehy, Phyllis
Sherman, Steve & Linda
Sibson, RL & LS
Sills, Elsie
Silver, Gerald
Silverstein, Nancy
Simmons, Jan
Sischka, Steve & Kathleen
Snyder, Ben & Robin
Stallings, John
Stedman, Billi
Stelter, Steven & Meryl
Stephenson, Marcy
Stewart, Barbara
Stewart, Vera
Stoddard, Drew & Sue
Stoycheff, Judy
Strasser, Marjorie
Stropko, DDS, John
Stutey, Sandra
Sult, James & Ann
Swanson, Vivian
Swing, Mary J
Szabo, Anne Marie
Tallent, Virginia
Tewksbury, Ann
Thein, Linda
Thompson, Lois
Tilley, James
Toci, Dee
Tomlinson, Andy
Tourette, John & Lillie
Towne, Bill & Margaret
Tully, Frances
Tuttle, Benjamin
Unkenholz, Richard & Patricia
Van Sant, Connie
Vance, Carol
Veney, James & Judith
Verri, Robert & Judy
Voss, Herbert & Tamara
Walker, Douglas & Ellen
Weintraub, Sarah
Weiss, William & Sandra
Westrom, Sally
White, Harold
White, Susan

Williams, Al & Donna
Williamson, Dorothy & Bill
Wing, Barbara
Winton, Pamela
Wise, RJ & CR
Wolter, Jack & Mary
Woods, Irene
Yarbro, Rod & Patty
Yetsenga, Helga
York, R Wayne
Young, Anna

In Honor of
Jean Anne by Jill & Philip 
Pannier	
Paul & Shara Beck by Sarah & 
Barry Weintraub		
Marion & Carl Brown by Susan 
Crutcher		
John & Nancy Clark by Suzanne 
Clark & Lisa Wolf		
Sarah Cox by Doris 
Masterson	
Gerry Kemp by Nadine 
Kemp	
Arlene McCarthy by Jeffrey & 
Jeanne Fletcher		
Fritzi Mevis by Phyllis Moss	
Joan Miller by Marla Bassler	
Marilyn Phillips by Michael 
Phillips		
Kevin Sasse’s birthday Susan 
Crutcher		
Marie Touw Carla Martin		
Carol West’s birthday Dick & Pat 
Unkenholz		
Dr Robert West’s birthday Dick & 
Pat Unkenholz		
Diane Vale by Mort & Shirley 
Goldstein		

In Memory of
Blas Arriaga by Mary Ann 
Arriaga	
Clyde Bauer by Norma 
Bauer	
Roger Burger by Jane 
Antilla	
Roger Burger by Harriet 
Burger	
Roger Burger by Chuck & Dee 
Frank	
Dolores Burwell by Bruce 
Burwell	
Leigh Caruso by Penny 
Vance	
Leigh Caruso by Ann 
Kirkwood	
James Castady by Virginia 
Castady	
Dick Clark by Trudy Clark	
James Couch by Leona 
Couch	
Mary Dee Davis by Patti Jacobsen
Douglas Drake by Mary 
Drake	

Dorothy Dunn by Dorothy 
Dunn	
Darwin & Anne Dunst by Duane & 
Rose Heim 
Eric Fein by Jeanette & Saul 
Fein	
Bob & Ann Graham by Richard & 
Karen Rader	
Doug Harsha by John Price	
Dave Hattendorf by Chuck & Dee 
Frank	
Tucker Heintz by David & Janet 
Miller	
James Dean Herbert II by Kate 
Ingalls	
Aaron T Hinojosa by Aaron 
Hinojosa	
Don Hout by George & Rexanne 
Bell	
Don Hout by Michael & Jessie 
Bourke	
Don Hout by Walter & Susan 
Choroszewski	
Don Hout by Kate Ingalls	
Don Hout by Candyce 
McCaslin	
Don Hout by Kathleen 
Peach	
Don Hout by Judy Stoycheff
Don Hout by Penny Vance	
Don Hout by Al & Donna 
Williams	
Evelyn Ingalls by Joseph & 
Patricia Adelizzi 
Steve Jones by Margie 
Jones	
MacDonald-Hyde Family by 
Jacqueline Hyde	
Dr Bob Matthies by Marcia 
Matthies	
Gary Mevis by Sam & Leigh 
Downing	
Bernice Narehood by Robert & 
Sherrie Ramsdell	
Helen Parry by Edwin Parry	
David Piatak by Doris 
Piatak	
her parents by Ellen 
Platamone	
Robert E Pond by Jim 
Delaney	
Frank Seitz by Maryann 
Seitz	
Anne & Matthew Shamonsky by 
Margaret Shamonsky	
Connie Smith by David 
Bratzler	
Connie Smith by Larry 
Tompkins	
Peggy Spitz by Butch Senz	
Charlotte Terry by Ann 
Kane	
Ray Thompson by Lois 
Thompson	
Wayne Valerius by Vera 
Stewart	

Joseph Zauels by Patti 
Jacobsen	

Businesses
AmazonSmile Foundation
Arizona Public Service
Cable One
Distinctive Dental Care
El Gato Azul
Fain Signature Group, LLC
Fann Contracting, Inc
Findlay Prescott Toyota
Galpin Ford
Holdsworth Law Firm PC
Hosler Wealth Mgmt, LLC
House-Chilson & Assoc
Kindred Homecare & Hospice
Lynell and Company LLC
MacKenzie Dermatology
McDonald’s GLC--Ron Watkins
MI Windows & Doors
Olsen’s Grain
Psychiatric Assoc of Northern AZ
Retinal Consultants of AZ, LTD
Rummel Eye Care, PC & Rummel 
Optical
Thumb Butte Medical Center & 
Urgent Care
Walker Estate Attorneys
Windsong Medical Associates
Yavapai Regional Medical Center

Community Groups
American Legion Post 6
Kroger Co Foundation
MahJonggettes
Mt Club Women’s Group
Prescott Noon Lions Club
Prescott Sunrise Lions Foundation
Valley of the Sun United Way
Yavapai-Prescott Indian Tribe

Faith Communities
Church of Jesus Christ LDS
First Christian Church Disciples 
of Christ
Ladies of St Catherine
Prescott United Methodist Church
Sacred Heart Catholic Church
St Catherine Laboure Church
St Paul’s Quilters
Unity of Prescott

Grant Funding
Arizona Department of 
Transportation
City of Prescott CDBG
JW Kieckhefer Foundation
Margaret T Morris Foundation
United Way Of Yavapai Cty
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CONTACT INFORMATION
People Who Care
Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 12977

Prescott, AZ  86304

PRESCOTT PROGRAM & MAIN OFFICE
Prescott United Methodist Church Campus

505 W. Gurley St.
Phone:  928.445.2480  Fax:  928.445.9370

E-mail:  ppwc@cableone.net

CHINO VALLEY PROGRAM
Chino Valley United Methodist Church Campus

735 East Road 1 South
Phone:  928.636.3295  Fax:  928.636.3296

E-mail:  cvpwc1@gmail.com

PRESCOTT VALLEY/DEWEY PROGRAM
8098 E. Valley Road #C
Phone: 928.925.3066

E-mail: prescottvalleypwc@gmail.com

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Support People Who Care  
When You Shop Online

	 If you shop at amazon.com, you can support 
People Who Care every time you make a purchase 
– at no cost to you. Amazon will 
donate a portion of the purchase 
price of eligible items to People 
Who Care.
     It’s easy. On your first online visit, go to www.
smile.amazon.com. Log in and select People Who 
Care, Prescott, AZ, before you start shopping. You’ll 
know you’re in the right place because in the upper 
left hand corner you’ll see “Supporting People Who 
Care.”
     Thank you!

Those who bring sunshine  
to the lives of others cannot  

keep it from themselves.  
~ James Matthew Barrie


